
Harrington Elementary School 

1227 US Highway 1A ~ Harrington, Maine 04643 
Tel: (207) 483-6681 Fax: (207) 483-4589  

Email:  ebrooks@msad37.org  
 
March 1, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Families: 
 
Due to recent electrical issues that caused school closures on December 19 and 20, we 
will need to make up for the missed days as the Maine Department of Education did not 
approve a waiver for the storm days. In response, the school board has approved the 
following plan: 
 
March 15, 2024: Remote Learning Day: As this day was originally scheduled for a teacher 
workshop, students will receive learning materials to complete at home. These activities 
are designed to be completed without needing internet access. To support this day, 
breakfast and lunch will be provided on March 14, which students can take home for the 
next day. 
 
May 11, 2024: Saturday School (8:00-11:30): On this day, despite it being a Saturday, 
school will be in session from 8:00 to 11:30. Additionally, our annual spring music concert 
is scheduled for 10:00 that morning, with doors opening to the public at 9:30. 
Transportation will be provided by buses, and both breakfast and lunch will be served. 
 
We understand the importance of minimizing disruptions to family schedules and activities 
with this adjusted plan. As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Eric M. Brooks 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

Be Respectful.  Be Safe.  Be Kind. 
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